To help keep teens like
you safe on the road, The
UPS Foundation teamed

up with Boys & Girls

Clubs of America to
create UPS Road Code on
safe driving techniques.

Join us for an interactive
Location: McGuire Youth Programs (FCN) drivers safety workshop

Bldg. 3830 E. Scott St. (FCN) to help you prepare for
Date: Thursday 22, February 2024, your d‘"’:::f icense
Time: 5:00pm-6:00pm '
Ages: 13-18yrs. A certificate will be

- No Cost provided upon graduation

Please register by
Wednesday January 17

For more information please contact our
Youth Development Professionals team
609-754-5437
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